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To whom it may concern ,

We live in the Granite Creek community off of FS 4517 and are opposed to the proposed RV
park. The reasons are many, ranging from the noise of ORVs from temporary campers to
potential fire hazards. The people who are going to use this area do not have any vested
interest in the community, sure they might spend a few dollars in Kittittas county, but they
don't pay taxes, vote or have any commitments to the future and welfare for the place we call
home. Image having hundreds of folks camping and partying right next to your home, with
careless thoughts and no respect to those around them. We've all been camping in public areas
and see firsthand the blatant disregard for those around them. This will certainly be the same,
especially with people most likely armed and intoxicated.

I had a phone conversation with the Fire Marshall on 7/16/24 and he eluded to the fact that
they have not signed off on the recent plans or changes to the proposal. I think the county is
obligated to ensure complete approval from all civil authorities before further consideration.
The risks are too high and any shortcomings will certainly endanger lives, heaven forbid an
emergency situation occurs and the congestion from the RV park prevents us full time
residents (who pay taxes and vote) from evacuating, it would be equal to or worse than the
lives lost and communal devastation of the Paradise Fire in CA.

This should not more forward whatsoever.

With concern,
George and Carrie Menzel
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